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PUBLIC NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all the Ex
and Present Staff and Students
that we are going to celebrate
‘PLATINUM PHARMA-2023’ at
Institute of Pharmacy, Jalpaiguri.
If anybody has any objections,
complaints or  suggestions,
please inform to undersign
with proper channel during
office hours within 15 days of
publishing this notice. Probably
next meeting will be held on
13th April, 2023 from 01:00 P.M.
onwards at institute premises.

By order,
Principal of Institute of Pharmacy,

Jalpaiguri
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